March 29, 2000

Re: DOCKET NO. UT-991878
In the Matter of the Petition of MR. and MRS. W. NEIL THOMPSON for a Boundary
Change and Designation of a Telecommunications Common Carrier

TO: MR. and MRS. W. NEIL THOMPSON

Administrative Law Judge Lois Gold entered a prehearing conference order yesterday in which
she directed the Commission Records Center to send copies to you of specified chapters of the
Revised Code of Washington and the Washington Administrative Code. We are enclosing them
with this letter.

In addition, it is possible that you may have questions about the Commission’s processes. While
the Commission cannot provide legal advice or otherwise favor any party to a proceeding before
the Commission, the Commission’s Public Affairs staff is available to answer questions of a

general nature from any person.

If you have a question about process, you may direct it to Ms. Penny Hansen. You may reach her
at 360-664-1117 or by electronic mail at <phansen@wutc.wa.gov>.

Sincerely,

CAROLE J. WASHBURN
Secretary

Enclosures (to Mr. and Mrs. Thompson)

CC: All Parties of Record



